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MISSION: To provide students, families, educators, school districts, and agencies high quality, cost-effective, value-added, and
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Francis W. Gallishaw Memorial Award for Academic Excellence
December 14, 2023

AGENDA

1.0 - Welcome — Dr. David R. Heimbecker, SCEC Executive Director
History of Francis W. Gallishaw Memorial Award

2.0 - Remarks — Mr. Jeffrey Schoonover, Chair, Board of Directors

30 - Superintendent Introductions of Principals
Principal Introductions of Students and Presentations of Scholarships

Dr. June Saba-Maguire, Superintendent, Dartmouth Public Schools
Mr. Ryan Shea, Principal, Dartmouth High School
Julia Caron, Scholarship Recipient

Mr. Bill Runey, Superintendent, Dighton-Rehoboth Regional Schools
Ms. Jacqueline Ash, Principal, Dighton-Rehoboth Regional High School
Caraline Corvi, Scholarship Recipient

Ms. Maria Pontes, Superintendent, Fall River Public Schools
Mr. Matthew Desmarais, Principal, B.M.C. Durfee High School
Devontae Desmarais, Scholarship Recipient

Mr. Alan Strauss, Superintendent, Freetown-Lakeville Regional Schools
Ms. Kahlan Dessert, Principal, Apponequet Regional High School
Morgan Hayward, Scholarship Recipient

Mr. Andrew O’Leary, Superintendent, New Bedford Public Schools
Ms. Bernadette Coelho, Principal, New Bedford High School
Kiva Bank, Scholarship Recipient

Mr. Andrew O’Leary, Superintendent, New Bedford Public Schools
Mr. John Tweedie, Principal, Whaling City Jr./Sr. High School
Jada Tarkpor, Scholarship Recipient

Ms. Rebecca Kidwell, Superintendent, Seekonk Public Schools
Dr. William Whalen lll, Principal, Seekonk High School
Mackenzie Carlsten, Scholarship Recipient

The content of all South Coast Educational Collaborative school publications is available upon request in languages other than English. South Coast Educational Collaborative is committed to ensuring
that all of its programs and facilities are accessible to all members of the public. South Coast Educational Collaborative prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, limited English speaking ability,
color, religion, sex, gender identity, age, national origin, disability, homelessness, marital status, sexual orientation, or veteran or military status, in any of its programs, activities or operations.



4.0

Mr. Jeffrey Schoonover, Superintendent, Somerset Public Schools
Dr. Susan Brelsford, Principal, Somerset-Berkley Regional High School
Ryan Rose, Scholarship Recipient

Mr. John Robidoux, Superintendent, Swansea Public Schools
Mr. Christopher Costa, Principal, Joseph Case High School
Liren Ferreira, Scholarship Recipient

Mr. John Cabral, Superintendent, Taunton Public Schools
Mr. Scott Holcomb, Principal, Taunton High School
Liam Scully, Scholarship Recipient

Mr. John Cabral, Superintendent, Taunton Public Schools
Mr. Robert Delaney, Principal, Taunton Alternative High School
Ladyana Martinez, Scholarship Recipient

Mr. Thomas Aubin, Superintendent, Westport Community Schools
Ms. Laura Charette, Principal, Westport High School

Madison Plourde, Scholarship Recipient

Closing Remarks- Dr. David R. Heimbecker



